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     12th May 2022 

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians, 

 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee- Non-school uniform day 

 

At South Avenue we are very excited to be holding celebrations for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We are 

going to host a picnic as a whole school where we will perform a dance and a song from the era given to us, as 

previously stated in our Platinum Jubilee letter. To support us with celebrating this special occasion we are 

asking you to provide various non-perishables in exchange for a non-school uniform day. 

 

Children can come in non-school uniform on Friday 20th May 2022, in exchange for food as stated below in 

readiness for our picnic on Friday 27th May 2022. 

 

KS1- cakes, sweets and biscuits. 

KS2- savoury food and crisps. 

 

These need to be given to class teachers on this day and the food will need to be packaged, in date and food 

that does not need to be stored in a fridge. We would appreciate as many donations as possible to help with 

our celebrations. 

 

If your child has allergies, please give your child’s class teacher the specific food in a named bag, so they can 

continue to join in the celebrations. 

 

We hope the children have a wonderful and memorable day of celebrations. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss L Mace 
Art Coordinator 
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